O  GREGON

April 15, 2021 Meeting Minutes

UQO Safety Advisory Committee

Attendance: “X” indicates present

PRIMARY MEMBERS ALTERNATE MEMBERS Ex Officio Members

X |Ruby Thompson (SEIU) Gary Malone (SEIU) André Le Duc (SRS)

X |Dean Walton (United Academics) TBD (United Academics) X |Jeremy Chambers (EHS)
Charles Dougherty (Athletics) Devon Shea (Athletics) X |Sara Vitagliano (EHS)

X |Karrie Goosmann (Health Center) Debra McLaughlin (Health Center) X |Lisa Taylor (Risk Management)
Chris Meade (Human Resources) Brittney Jayne (Human Resources) Jennifer Clark (SRS)

X |David Flock (EMU) TBD (EMU) Laurie Graham (EHS)
Jackie Christiansen (EC Cares) Jeani Williams (EC Cares) X |Deb Donning (SRS)

X |Ruben Moreno Eusse (Housing) Farrah Meade (Housing)
Theodora Ko Thompson (SEIU) Louie Vidmar (SEIU) VISITORS / GUESTS

X |Scott Geeting (UOPD) Scott Clark (UOPD)
Pat Rankin (CPFM) Kevin Farthing (CPFM)

X |Shawn Kahl (OA Council) Sarah Allen (Advancement OA Council)

X |Cody Weaver (SRC) Tom Huston (SRC)
Wade Young-Jelinek (OA Council) Kyle Harshbarger (OA Council)
Steve Stuckmeyer (EHS) Haily Griffith (EHS)

X |Cy Abbott (GTFF) Zayd Hammoudeh (GTFF)

TOPIC DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS
Accident/Injury | ¢ The committee reviewed the March 2021 Accident & Incident e None

Report Summary Report.

Review Minutes | ¢ The committee reviewed the March 2021 meeting minutes. e Meeting minutes approved
Old Business: DISCUSSION ACTION ITEMS




UO Incident Management Team

Working with Lane County to support vaccination
program

Debra McLaughlin: UHC staff & self-screening

UHC staff hesitant to be truthful on screening questions
because it is difficult to get testing & results quickly

Debra McLaughlin: COVID testing trends

Significant uptick in student COVID testing before spring
break travel

Haily Griffith: Resumption Plans per department

EHS can do physical audit of your area and resumption
plan upon request

Shawn Kahl: cont. resumption plans per department

Do individual departments understand the details of
their resumption plans? How can we assure they do?

Jeani Williams: Department of Education COVID response

EC Cares has to follow guidance from several entities —
school district, university, state guidelines, etc.

Cody Weaver: SRC Response to changing guidelines

SRC regularly sharing any changes or updates of facility
rules/guidelines/resumption with staff & campus
community

Cody Weaver: SRC approach to in-house resumption plans

SRC prioritized multi-level buy-in from SRC staff in order
to make resumption plans/guidelines

New Business:

DISCUSSION

ACTION ITEMS

Departments not required to submit resumption plans

Incident Management Team approval not required for
resumption plan

Haily: No IMT approval required - concerns

EHS is still offering walk-throughs for individual
departments and resumption plans

Haily: Working remote — fundamental changes seen as work
environments changed

What challenges will we face bringing campus
community back to in-person?

Shawn — employees coming back into spaces & not wanting to
wear masks

Employee “comfort” does not override CDC, UO and
State guidelines/policies

Lisa — Decreased traffic during COVID, but we are seeing traffic
incidents on campus become more common. Why?

It is likely that people have forgotten what it’s like to
drive on campus. Corresponding national phenomenon
of less drivers on the road, yet increased accidents




° UO COVID Vaccination Clinic

Clinic has proven extremely effective

NEXT MEETING: Thursday, May 20, 2021 9:00-10:00 a.m.

SAC meetings 3" Thursday of every month




